
  

 

 

Delegate Vanessa E Atterbeary, Chair  

Ways and Means Committee  

130 Taylor House Office Building 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

Dear Chairwoman, Atterbeary: 

 

The Baltimore City Delegation received and reviewed, Economic  

Development - West North Avenue Development Authority – Alterations. 

 

The Baltimore City Delegation voted House Bill 258 favorable on  

Friday, January 31, 2025. Please see the attached voting tally sheet. Thank you for  

your consideration. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 Delegate Melissa Wells, Chair 

 Baltimore City House Delegation 


